
From: Lucas Piciola  
Sent: 12 May 2023 14:16 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Mr Kresovic, I wish to express my interest in the Camden Lock 
Market redevelopment scheme as I have been a resident of Camden for 
couple of years now.  
 

 

The most beneficial part of this project is the Young people an the 
alternatives that they will be able to find in Camden Market will have a 
huge POSITIVE impact to all I also think the opening of the dead dog 
basin is very significant – this has never really been accessible for 
visitors and as a Camden resident, by bringing this in it brings a new 
interest into the area. 
 

 

I also think the planned use of the basin is really exciting and I’m sure 
creatives in the area will welcome this. 
 

 

Kind Regards 
Luca 
NW1 4DE 

 

 

 


